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16th November 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am delighted to write to you on behalf of the Governing Board to tell you that the governors have 

appointed Mrs Majcher as the permanent Head Teacher at Carringon Junior School with immediate 

effect. 

Over recent weeks the Governing Board has received a number of letters and e-mails from parents and 
carers regarding our Interim Head Teacher, Mrs Majcher. These letters have praised the impact that Mrs 
Majcher has had at our school.  As Governors we too have been impressed by the changes that have 
been made and the improvements to the school, particularly in the area of teaching and learning, but 
also across all areas of the running of the school. 
 
Providing a safe environment for children where each child can achieve their best is what we are trying 
to achieve at Carrington.  We know there have been some challenges in school, particularly with 
changes in our senior leadership, so putting in place stable leadership for the school has been a key 
priority for the Governors.  
 
It is against this back drop that we are excited to be able to inform you that during the course of last 
week Mrs Majcher has accepted our offer to become our permanent Head Teacher.  We believe that 
this is a wholly positive step forward for our school.  The impact that Mrs Majcher has made at school 
since joining us last academic year has resulted in significant positive progress in the teaching and 
learning of your children.  
 
The governors fully appreciate that this progress is also achieved because of the positive partnership 
between parents and the school and the encouragement you give to your children’s learning and the 
help to the school in so many different ways.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the 
support that you give to your children’s education and the contribution you make to their success and of 
the school. 
 
Please join us in welcoming Mrs Majcher to her permanent role as we continue to work together to 
develop the school and the environment it provides, in partnership with the Infant School, to give all the 
children in our Carrington school community an excellent education. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Chair of Governors at Carrington Junior School 
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